Hello again from the Geosciences Department! We hope you find these weekly emails informative and helpful. Please feel welcome to reply back to these emails, or contact the person listed within any given piece of information, with any questions that you may have.

Welcome to our Newest Majors: Starting this week, we will include a welcome to our new majors. If you see any of them around the department, please offer them a warm welcome and help them learn the lay of the land. This week we'd like to welcome Bart Hancock (AEG), Thomas Ruffing (EST), Michele Sanders (AEG), Brett Stahl (AEG), Allison Wilson (AEG).

3rd Annual Rock, Mineral & Book Sale: The 3rd Annual Rock, mineral and book sale will be Feb 7th from 3 to 6pm (arrive early and help set up and get first choice!) and Feb 8th from 8am to 5pm in the Science Lab Building SL328. Proceeds from the sale will benefit the Geosciences Club